
 

 

Corporate Parenting Partnership 
 

Monday, 25th March, 2024 
6.00 pm 

Kaleidoscope Youth Centre 
 

 
 

AGENDA 
  
1.   Welcome and Apologies (5m)  
 Cllr Julie Gunn, Executive Member, Children’s, Young 

People & Education (Chair) 
 

 

  
2.   Minutes of Previous Meeting (5m)  
 Cllr Julie Gunn, Executive Member, Children’s, Young 

People & Education (Chair) 
 

 

 CPP Minutes 10 Jan 2024 3 - 9 
  
3.   Declarations of Interest  
 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST FORM 10 
  
4.   Young People's Led Session (1hr) 

Young People’s Voice Group supported by YPS 
 

  
5.   Terms of Reference and Agenda Discussion (10m) 

Imran Akuji, Head of Partnerships, Intensive Support, Police 
& Performance 

 

 Terms of Reference - Corporate Parenting Partnership 
v0.06 240124 

11 - 15 

  
6.   Service and Performance Update - Leaving Care, CIOC 

(25m) 
Clare Bibby, Service Lead- Adolescent Services and 
Intensive Support Suzanne Kinder, Service Lead – 
Corporate Parenting & Permanence Andrew Bradbury, 
Service Lead - Permanence 

 

 ChAT February 2024 Extract 16 - 25 
  
7.   Corporate Parenting Strategy (10m) 

Suzanne Kinder, Service Lead – Corporate Parenting & 
Permanence Andrew Bradbury, Service Lead - Permanence 

 



 

 

  
8.   Any other Business (5m) 

Cllr Julie Gunn, Executive Member, Children’s, Young 
People & Education (Chair) 

 

  
9.   Additional Reports  
 Regulation 44 Visitor Report: Apple Trees – February 2024  

Contact officer: Clare Bibby: Clare.Bibby@blackburn.gov.uk 
 
The SEEDS Reg 44 Visitor Report  
Contact officer: Clare Bibby: Clare.Bibby@blackburn.gov.uk 
 
Virtual School Head Annual Report  
Contact officer: Charlotte Hesketh 
charlotte.hesketh@blackburn.gov.uk 
 

 

 Apple Trees February 2024 SC372511 QA 
 
The Seeds February 2024 SC040437 QA AMM3 (002) 
 
BLACKBURN WITH DARWEN VIRTUAL SCHOOL 
HEADTEACHER ANNUAL REPORT 2022_23 v2 DRAFT 

26 - 84 

 
 

Date Published: 18 March 2024  
Denise Park, Chief Executive 
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